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7000203 HIGHWAY SIGNING 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Stephen Furman 
Work Phone: 850-981-2712 

E-Mail: Stephen.Furman@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (11-15-21 Industry) 
No issues with the proposed revisions, however there is a sentence fragment in the last 
paragraph. The third line from the bottom of the last paragraph contains the sentence fragment 
"number, and the date of manufacture." This fragment does not appear to belong to any of the 
sentences in this paragraph. 
Response: (11-16-21 Specifications Office) 
This was an editorial error; the corrected document replaced the erroneous one. No content was 
changed. 
****************************************************************************** 

Shannon Bonilla 
Work Phone: 3213549804 

E-Mail: sbonilla@dewberry.com 
Comments: (11-16-21 Industry) 
Does the removal of the overhead sign structure include the removal of the panels (regardless of 
number of panels)? Or should the removal of the sign panels have a separate pay item? 
Response: 
Removal of the panels are paid separately under the 700-3- pay item. Please refer to the BOE for 
additional information. No change made. 
****************************************************************************** 

 


